Pupils with reduced mobility

As soon as the school is aware of the situation, the infirmary organises a meeting between
the parents, the teacher and Mrs Skeet. The meeting will take place before the first day of
school of the pupil.

The objective of the meeting is to organise the daily routine of the pupil following its
timetable to insure her/his security and well-being.

Transport:

If your child comes by bus: the parents need to contact the transport office, M. Herinckx.
If your child comes by car: please contact Mrs Skeet to obtain permission to leave your car
in our school parking.

Canteen:
Eventual changes from hot meals to sandwiches, please contact Mr Klich
(euro.school.vorst@compass-group.be).

The breaks and lunch break:
Playground or infirmary, library or other solution.

Physical education:
Can the pupil assist or does s/he has to go somewhere else?

Primary:
The transition from one class to another, for example language Il or religion/moral,
how do we do?

Autorisation to use the elevator if accompanied by an adult. Please contact Mrs Skeet.

Eventual changes of the class room: Please contact Mrs Skeet.
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